August 2017


Dear Parents and Guardians,


From time to time, photographs of our students are taken during classroom activities or school events that we would like to share in the district newsletter, the district web page, middle school yearbook, and other publications. Involving the community in our school is important to us.  Please indicate the publications you do not want your child’s photo to appear in.


	
 	Newsletters	

	
	District web pages



	Middle School yearbook


[bookmark: _GoBack]I do not give permission for my child’s teacher to share work samples and other artifacts with TST BOCES School Improvement Services, as part of the district’s effort to improve instruction for all students.
Please do not use my child’s photograph.
	


Please sign and return to the middle school office by September 15, 2017.



Print Student Name: 			 Parent/Guardian signature:  		Date: 	


